TO: FACULTY, STAFF, PARENTS, AND GUARDIANS OF THE RENSSELAER CENTRAL SCHOOLS
CORPORATION

As required by the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act 99-519 Enacted October 22, 1986,
hereinafter referred to as AHERA, as a public school district, we are required to inform you of the action
our district is planning to take to comply with this law.

Our district has just completed asbestos reinspection during the summer of 2016. The six month
periodic surveillances will be conducted during the Christmas vacation and next summer. There are no
planned asbestos abatement activities for the current school year.

The Asbestos Management Plan is on file in the administration office of the Rensselaer Central Schools
Corporation and in the principal’s office of your respective school. If you wish to review the Plan, please
contact the appropriate office to arrange a time. If you are interested in purchasing a copy of the Plan,
one can be prepared for you at a reasonable cost.

Ned Speicher

Designated Person



